ANNOUNCEMENT


Sub : Postponement of Overseas campus placement for Chartered	       
        Accountants and Accountants 


[bookmark: _GoBack]On account of requests received from various stake holders the entire process of Overseas Campus Placement drive from 18th – 22nd October, 2019 has been postponed.

The revised dates alongwith detailed procedure will be uploaded soon.
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